
  
   

Government of Japan 

1-2-2 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku 

Tokyo 100-8975 JAPAN 

Tel +81-3-3581-3351 

 

 

27th January 2021 

 

Ms. Martha Rojas Urrego 

Secretary General 

The Ramsar Convention Secretariat 

Rue Mauverney 28, 1196 Gland, Switzerland 

 

 

Dear Ms. Martha ROJAS URREGO 

 

 

I am pleased to inform you that we have submitted the National Report on the 

implementation of the Ramsar Convention Wetlands by the online National Reporting 

system. 

 

I would like to express my deep gratitude to the Ramsar Convention Secretariat for its 

continued work and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

NAKAO, Fumiko 

Director of Wildlife Division 

Ministry of the Environment, Japan 


